
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

 

I am pleased to announce that the date and venue for the end of Y11 Prom has been 
confirmed.  It will be on the 27th June 2024 at the Blunsdon House Hotel.  The event 
will be held between 18:00 and 22:30 hrs.  
 

 

The price of the prom will be £48.  This will include a two-course dinner, unlimited 
soft drinks, disco, photo booth and a fantastic setting for an unforgettable 
evening.  We will need a minimum of 100 to book for the event to go ahead.  
Payment for the prom must be made by the 24th May 2024.  
 

Please note that we reserve the right to withdraw individuals from the prom if 
behaviour does not meet acceptable standards before the event.  
 

In addition to this, we have collaborated with two companies to provide a leaver’s 
book and a leaver’s hoodie.  The leaver’s book is available to order through 
ParentPay for £19.75; the deadline for payments is 19th April.  The hoodies are 
customisable and can be ordered directly from the shop’s website; prices start from 
£20.  
 

Plans are also underway for the final formal school day for year 11 on Thursday 23rd 
May.  All students will have an English exam first thing in the morning. Following 
that, there will be traditional final day activities before they can leave site by foot, bus 
or other.  Further details to follow next term.  
 

 

Kind regards,  
  
Mr Salvidge  
 

https://www.farmorshoodies.co.uk/

